
Dear all, 
Your time and consideration is greatly appreciated. 
 
As a hay farmer in Bend Oregon, District #2 I would like to submit my redistricting 
input.   
 
From a hay farming perspective, I submit to keep rural agriculture interests of both 
North Central Oregon and the rest of Eastern Oregon together.  The Cascade 
Mountains are the natural boundary that should remain the same, farming practices and 
methods are completely unique on the East side of this mountain range.  The same 
processes do not apply on the West side.   
I wholly agree with plan B for District 2 

Thank you for receiving and considering my input in this important matter. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Teirlynck 
Native Oregonian 
Bend, Oregon 

  

Téa 

teateirlynck@gmail.com 
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